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MEETING DATES 
 
The Fall General Meeting (FGM) is scheduled 
for 5:00-9:00 p.m., Friday, November 2 
(Kelowna Campus Cafeteria, Dinner & drinks 
at 5 p.m., meeting at 6:30 p.m.). 
 
The OCFA is holding several meetings for 
specific faculty groups in December and 
January at the KLO campus. These meetings 
offer OCFA members an opportunity to bring 
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Members of OCFA Council and CARC 
2012-2013 
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President's Report  
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Fair Employment Week     

October 22-26 is Fair Employment Week.  The OCFA will have a table set up in the E-Building 
Atrium.  The overuse and exploitation of contract academic staff is one of the biggest 
challenges facing the academic profession. FPSE has joined CAUT and other organizations, 
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Second Vice-President’s Report 

Nolan Fretz 

Negotiations Committee Chair 
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You must apply and be approved for GIA  funds BEFORE spending any money or attending an 

event. Fill in the GIA application form and send via email to the VP of Education care of 

ljennings@okanagan.bc.ca well in advance deadline for the next meeting.  The meeting dates 

will be published via email with two planned for each of the fall and winter semesters.  You also 

have to fill in a GIA Activity report and an expens
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There is nothing at all binding by the results of this survey.  It is not a “referendum”.  It is not a 

“vote” for an option.  The results will serve purely as an informational tool for the Plan 

Partners.  There are other hurdles to clear for any such changes to be made to the design of the 

College Pension Plan and, regardless of the outcomes of the survey, there is a chance that none 

of the possible options for change will be implemented. 

Having said that, the various trustees of the Plan Partners of the College Pension Plan believe 

that the four options for change presented and being explored are timely, and provide 

improvements to the Plan.  Our Plan is in sound financial shape.  Reasons for exploring the 

possible design changes are explained in the booklet.  

Each of the four options being explored is described in the booklet.  Apparently, the 

questionnaire can be answered so as to indicate the “status quo” as a viable option as well.  

Why these four options and not more options?  What are presented in the booklet are the four 

options that all four Plan Partners agreed upon as being viable design changes to the Plan.  All 

four Plan Partners need to agree to any design change made to the plan. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming survey questionnaire, please email 

me.  I am also trying to arrange for one of the College Pension Plan FPSE-appointed trustees to 

come up to our campus later this month and give a p
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Human Rights and International 
Solidarity Officer’s Report 

Marlo Edwards 

Quebec Student Leader Visit 

On Wednesday October 17th, Éliane Laberge, president of the FECQ (Quebec’s college 
students’ federation), visited Kelowna as part of a provincial tour organized by FPSE’s Human 
Rights and International Solidarity Committee, and funded in part by the OCFA.  
 
Twenty year old Laberge is one of the three national leaders of the massive general strike of 
students that organized over the last few months to successfully stop tuition increases imposed 
by the Charest Liberal government.   
 
The inspiring Laberge visited several classrooms in Kelowna to meet and talk with students, and 
then gave a well-attended public talk in the Student Centre Theatre in which she shared 
experiences, insights, and strategies for achieving change.  
 

Upcoming Events 

Sunday November 4th, 7pm, H115. Canadian author Yves Engler will be in Kelowna speaking 
about his latest book, The Ugly Canadian: Steven Harper’s Foreign Policy. Organised by the 
Kelowna Peace Group. FREE 
 
Wednesday November 7th, 7pm, Student Centre Theatre. A public forum will be held to discuss 
Genetically Modified food, with a focus on the GM apple that is being developed for market 
here in the Okanagan. Lucy Sharratt, coordinator for the Canadian Biotechnology Network 
(CBAN), will speak, and there will be a panel discu


